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Save the Date for the Fellows Breakfast 

The annual Fellows Breakfast is planned for Saturday, November 9 at the new AIA 

Virginia office. There will be more information and a chance to RSVP on the ArchEx 

website. Hope to see you there.   

 

Bob Boynton Awarded the NCARB President’s Medal  

Bob Boynton, FAIA, was recognized for nearly 30 

years of service to NCARB, and 18 years of service 

to the APELSCIDLA Board with the NCARB 

President’s Medal for Distinguished Service.  

In addition to serving in various leadership positions 

on the NCARB Board of Directors and Virginia Board, 

Boynton was appointed to the NAAB Board of 

Directors and the AIA National Ethics Council. As 

NCARB president in 2004, Boynton led efforts to 

update the ARE’s content areas and expand 

international practice through the Tri-National Council and APEC Architect Project 

Steering Committee.  

This year only twelve individuals were awarded the NCARB highest honor, the 

President’s Medal for Distinguished Service. The medals were bestowed by President 

David L. Hoffman, FAIA, NCARB at the organization’s Annual Business Meeting.  

 

Looking for Mentors for Fellowship Candidates at ArchEx 

The Fellows committee has traditionally presented a 

Demystifying Fellowship presentation during ArchEx; 

this year we are trying a new twist. On the morning of 

Friday, November 8 we are planning one-on-one 

sessions to review candidates’ applications. This event 

is targeted towards members who are planning to 

submit their application this October, but it is open to 

anyone. 

 

Volunteer mentors are needed for this event. Please contact Valerie Hassett, FAIA at 

info@valeriehassett.com for more information or to volunteer
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